
Hello, 

 

My name is William Bailey and I am a resident of Loveland, OH.  Our district has been dramatically 
affected by changes in state funding to the point that our class sizes have grown, education options 
have been reduced and we no longer have high school busing.   

 

I am writing regarding the potential cut in school funding being proposed.  I am significantly 
opposed to this proposal! 

 

I have been a resident of this state for most of my life and grew up in a low income area and 
benefited from public schools greatly.  As a result of my quality education opportunities in our 
public school system, I went on to serve in the military, earn a Bachelor's degree at the University of 
Cincinnati, and completed my MBA at Xavier University.   

 

I am asking you to fully implement the fair school funding plan and update the inputs for the 
Loveland school district and similar school districts.  In addition, am in strong favor of increasing 
the state share from 10% to 20%. 

 

I am in favor of a government that takes care of its basic needs and priorities, education is at the top 
of my list.  My tax dollars go to the state every year and my voting record is consistent. 

 

Please reply to me this week to confirm acceptance of this email. 

 

Regards, 

 

Will Bailey 

 

513.885.0622 

829 Miami Ridge Drive 

Loveland, OH 45140 

 


